
 

 
 

MODERN FOREIGN LANGUAGES FACULTY 
 

The Modern Foreign Languages Faculty at Hall Park Academy is a thriving faculty. We 

currently teach both French and German from Year 7 through to Year 13. In 2024-25, we 

introduced Spanish for Year 7 and 8 and will continue to build the Spanish curriculum in 

coming years. 

 

At Key Stage 3, students learn French or Spanish, with the top two sets learning both. 

Students select their GCSE options at the end of Year 9 and recruitment to languages is 

strong. GCSE Spanish will be offered from September 2026. We follow Edexcel 

specifications. 

 

We are proud to be part of the Redhill Academy Trust and benefit from working collaboratively 

with the other MFL departments within the Trust. Being part of the Trust also allows our team 

to engage in regular high-quality CPD. 

 

The Modern Foreign Languages Faculty is committed to providing opportunities for students 

to visit foreign countries. We run an annual residential trip which alternates between 

Normandy and the Rhine Valley. We also have links with the University of Nottingham and 

engage with their MFL Widening Participation Programme as much as possible.   

 

Modern Foreign Languages has raised its profile considerably at Hall Park Academy over the 

last few years. Over half of all students study GCSE languages and we look forward to the 

successful candidate contributing to the faculty’s ongoing development. Students entered for 

home languages achieve outstanding GCSE results. We are always looking for ways to 

continue to improve our teaching and learning in MFL and to deliver the best possible 

outcomes for our students. 

 

We look forward to receiving your application. 

 


